
From: Larry A. Martin <LarryMartin@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/3/2014 8:12:50 AM 
Subject: FW: Fwd: Idaho sign is real!

Katherine:

Mr. Paquin requested that I send this to the Governor's office. I'm sure she's has seen one of these signs. 

Hope you're doing well.

Larry

From: Dan P [mailto:paquind@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 9:49 PM 
To: Larry A. Martin
Subject: Fw: Fwd: Idaho sign is real!

Larry;
please pass this to Gov, Halley.... we need this, or a similar posting at all of our boarders
hope all is well....

Dan Paquin
Easley, SC
864-220-9953 Office
864-363-4500 Mobile
paquind@bellsouth.net

Subject: Idaho sign is real!
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Everyday may not be good but there's something good in everyday. 
Enjoying life and living it is the best part of it. :-)


